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LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION

It is my immense pleasure to recommend Mr Mahammad Rufaid (Reg No.
UO5PH21MO0066) for his higher studies at your prestigious institution/university.

[ have known him personally for 3 years, as [ have taught him the subjects Accounting,
Business Management, Marketing Management, Income Tax and Cost and Management
Accounting. During the course, I found him to be a very driven and proficient student who
is always prompt to take part in classroom synergy, course essentials as well as co-
curricular activities held in and out, of the College. He is consistently arrived on time for
classes and demonstrated dedication to his studies.

His approaches to all academic and non-academic tasks are with a positive and benevolent
attitude. He confidently talks about his aspirations towards higher studies and goals, which
I believe very few students have in terms of clarity of purpose and carrier growth.

He has an unquenchable thirst for knowledge which sets her apart from other students, he
is open-minded and has a helping personality towards fellow students who lack confidence.
I have observed his support for batchmates in making them understand complex concepts
and theories.

In my opinion, Mr Mahammad Rufaid would be an excellent asset to any institution he
joins. I wish him good luck in his future endeavours. If you have any questions about this
recommendation, please do not hesitate to contact me.I will gladly try to help.

My mail id is radhakrishnag@spcputtur.ac.in
Thank You.

Kind regards,

Dr Radhakrishna Gowda V.

Dean & Head

Department of Business Administration
St Philomena College, Puttur

Email: radhakrishnag@spcputtur.ac.in
Contact: +91 9448858101
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Dr Radhakrishna Gowda V.
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